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    We are trying to make plans for the
Mass Coordinating Committee Meeting
in November. We cannot have it on the
1st and I am not available on the 8th.
The 15th is booked by another group, so
we are hoping for the 22nd. We are 
limited to the # of people in the meeting 
room, right now it is 30 and is subject to 
change in either direction. We don’t 
normally have that many anyway, so we 
should be good.   
    So we will keep everyone posted as 
we learn new things.
    I finally heard from the hotel for the
Mass Dinner & Dance and that is not
looking good at this time the hotel is not 
a problem, but the dinner & dance may 
be.  Our contact from the hotel is 
optimistic that things will get better in 
time for our event.  So let’s wait a little 
and see what changes come around.
    I hope everyone is staying safe and 
healthy.
    Hope to see people out soon
SAFELY
Kathy Lena

Mass State Director
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